
Why the change?

We took a look at the quantity of plastic and glass water bottles we 
consumed and disposed of annually through our hospitality 
service on campus and found we were adding 25,000 bottles to 
the waste stream each year.
Chartwells investigated and took the initiative to order and install 
the Vivreau filtered water system for their hospitality and 
conference offer here at Brunel University. This replaced the glass 
disposable bottles used for conference bookings and the plastic 
bottles offered for the delivered catering  events we have around 
campus.
This has not only resulted in a huge saving of disposables entering 
the waste stream it has had an impact on the carbon emissions 
associated with the deliveries to campus. Lower dic 
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